

May 3, 2018

Mr. J. Patrick Benton Rotary Club of Naperville Downtown P.O. Box 5336 Naperville, IL 60566-5336

Dear Mr. Benton,

The Waubonsee Community College Foundation is very pleased to let you know that the scholarship recipients for the 2018-2019 academic year have been chosen. On behalf of the Board of Directors, it gives us great pleasure to announce your scholarship(s) recipient(s):

Rotary Club of Naperville Downtown Scholarships

Carmen Fernandez

As part of the application process, the students authorized the release of their application essay to the donors, which has been included for your review. If a photo of your recipient was taken at a recent event, it has been affixed to the essay as well.

This spring, we were able to provide 374 scholarship awards with a record combined value of over \$350,000 to applicants. It is tremendously gratifying to know that lives are being changed because of the generosity of donors like you. Your gifts truly do make a difference!

Please plan to join us on September 27, 2018 at the Sugar Grove campus for *Scholarship Fest – A Celebration of Donors and Recipients*. An invitation will be sent later this summer as details are finalized.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to call us at (630) 466-2316 or e-mail us at foundation@waubonsee.edu.

We hope to see you at *Scholarship Fest* as we celebrate your gracious generosity and our outstanding scholarship recipients. Thank you for your continued support.

With regard,

Robert Barto

Chief Advancement Officer

about Bart

Stephanie K. Carreno

Advancement Associate

Sugar Grove Campus

Route 47 at Waubonsee Drive Sugar Grove, IL 60554-9454 630-466-2316 foundation@waubonsee.edu

Officers

Penelope Cameron
President
Amaal Tokars, Ed.D.
Vice President
Michael Ochsenschlager
Secretary/Treasurer

Board of Directors

Dale Berman John Cordogan Gerard Dempsey Brian Dolan Lynn Dubajic Andrew Faville Stan Free Eduardo Gil Theodia Gillespie Richard Hawks Diane Homan, M.D. Thomas Huberty, M.D. Edward Keating Patrick Kinnally Angelo Kleronomos Daniel Kramer Nick Ninedorf Gerald Palmer Bonnie Proctor Jerome Rich Gina Santori, D.P.M., M.D. Matthew Winkle

Christine J. Sobek, Ed.D.
College President
David Quillen
College Executive Vice
President of Finance and
Operations
Darla Cardine
Foundation Executive

Foundation Executive
Treasurer and College
Assistant Vice President of
Finance

Robert Barto
Foundation Executive
Director and College Chief
Advancement Officer